$2.5 MILLION IN GRANT FUNDING
TO ASSIST BALTIMORE COUNTY
CHILDCARE PROVIDERS!

Approved grantees will receive $5,000 to support
their operation in its recovery from the COVID-19
pandemic.
Abilities Network Project ACT
is excited to provide technical assistance to
providers interested in applying.

Important Dates:
Baltimore County ARPA

Childcare Support Grant
webinar:

Monday, May 15 6:30-7:30 pm

Applications submission:
Monday, May 22 at 9 am - Friday
June 2 at 5 pm




